
HAMILTON/SOTA I 4K Welcome Packet
2024/2025

Greetings! I am so excited to have your preschooler in my
classroom this year. In this packet you will find some information
about the upcoming school year. If you have any questions, please
feel free to contact me and I will be happy to answer any
questions you may have!

*Meet the Teacher.
*School Supply List.
*Preschool Orientation Flyer
*Quick Access Information Sheet

*Please complete this page and bring it to Preschool Orientation
*Pictures! If you are able to, please bring in a picture of your family
and a picture of your child doing something that they love to do. These
will be displayed throughout the classroom so the students can see
familiar faces and share the pictures with their new classmates.

The first day of school for preschool is September 5th.



Come Join Us for HAMILTON/SOTA I
Preschool Orientation!

*Meet your teachers!
*See your classroom!

*Learn about our Preschool day!
*Make a new friend!

*Play!

2024-2025 Hamlton/SotaI Preschool Orientation
will be held on September 3rd and September

4th.

Sign up for a spot in Skyward or contact the
school for assistance!

**We strongly encourage you to attend this orientation as it will
provide you with important information you will need for you and

your child to have a successful start to preschool.**


